27th June, 1905,

sir,
‘ :7ifﬁﬁ$¥Qrﬁin§ %o my letter of the 15t May last and to
%'1; pré#ious @ukwaaponaﬁnée rospecting the watertight doors
V&trquired to the ovenings in the bulkhead bétwaen the coal
wker and fore hold of the steamer 'O?LAHD", I have to
‘f=a§qnaint Jou that I am now in receipt of a reply from the
,gébaiaty'a surveyor at Shanghai to my enquiries in the

matter, but as it is still not elear that the doors in
:guastion are made properly watertight in aacordancé'with

the Comittee's requirements it is considered they should

be submitted for further examination by one of the Socliety's
fSurveyors at ihe earliest opportunity. I shall therefore
feel obliged ir you will kindly inform the Owners accordingly
and ascertain fron them at what port it will best suit their
sonvenience to have the further examination made, in order
that the Society's Loeal Surveyors may be furnished with %h?

necessary instruotions on the subject.
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